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City Hall, 616 NE 4th
Avenue

Authorized the Mayor to sign the Commercial Lighting Incentive Program Participation Agreement
with Clark Public Utilities (CPU), which will provide for an estimated energy incentive of $257,300
associated with the LED Street Lighting Upgrade Project, payable upon project completion and
verification by CPU. Staff discussed the incentive with City Council in September 2014 and at the
2015 Planning Conference. (Submitted by Steve Wall)
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